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Please Join Us at the Museum of the 
Highwood in High River at 1:30 on Saturday, December 1st

2012-11-13

As Gordon Jones’ 90th birthday 
approaches, this remarkable pilot 
owns and continues to fly Tiger 
Moth #1214, one of the aircraft in 
which he taught students at #5 
Elementary Flying Training School 
(High River) during World War II. 
For more than twenty years, 
Gordon has performed fly-pasts 
over special events at the Bomber
Command Museum of Canada. His 
flying career is unique in the history 
of Canadian aviation –but there is 
much more than flying to Gordon’s 
story . . .
 
In Gordon’s biography, author Anne 
Gafiuk has done a remarkable job 
of creating a very thorough record 
of Gordon’s career, presenting his 
story in a most readable and 
interesting way utilizing numerous 
photos, documents, and other 
images. Our museum is pleased 
and proud to have played a role in
 
     “Wings Over High River –
Conversations with A. Gordon 
Jones.”

We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested.
 
If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please advise by email to 
bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.
 
This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada. If you would like to have 
your name removed from our mailing list please advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca.
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